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For Immediate Release 
Date 09/14/2024 
Case #MN24-3885 

MAJOR INJURY TRAFFIC COLLISION 
 
 

Menifee, CA – On September 14, 2024, at 11:37 A.M., the Menifee Police Department responded to a 
report of a traffic collision near the intersection of Scott Road and Murrieta Road, involving a Cadillac 
sedan and a Honda motorcycle. 
 
Upon arrival, officers located a downed motorcycle and rider in the eastbound lanes of Scott Road east 
of Murrieta Rd. The motorcycle rider sustained severe injuries and was transported to a local hospital. 
 
The Cadillac was located stopped south of Scott Road in a business driveway. The driver of the Cadillac 
did not sustain any injuries from the collision and was cooperative with the investigation. 
 
The motorcycle rider was listed in critical condition. The Menifee Police Department Traffic Unit arrived 
on scene and assumed the investigation. 
 
Officers determined the Honda motorcycle was traveling eastbound on Scott Rd when it collided with 
the Cadillac which was making a southbound turn into a driveway from the westbound lane. The Honda 
Motorcycle struck the passenger side of the Cadillac, and the motorcyclist was ejected. At this time, 
alcohol is not believed to be a factor in the collision; however, the exact cause of the collision is still 
under investigation. Officers are seeking to identify anyone who may have witnessed this collision. 
Anyone who has any information regarding this collision is asked to call Officer Gonzalez at (951)723-
1612 or contact the Traffic Unit at (951)723-1690. 
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